
Operating instructions:  Run aerial out to full length and 
connect it.  Plug in B batteries and check voltages with 
meter switch (most models require microphone switch to be 
depressed for battery meter to register, depress only 
briefly before transmitter is tuned.)  Place Meter Switch 
on “Trans Tune” and depress microphone button while adjust-
ing red “Trans Tune” knob until meter reading “dips” to 
“lowest” reading.  Correct position is the lowest reading 
on the “dip.” Your radiotelephone is now ready for use.   
Should the antenna load control be inadvertently altered:  
To reset correctly, place the “Trans Tune” knob vertical at 
12 O’clock, then screw in the “Antenna Load” slot clockwise 
until slightly snug, then loosen half a turn. The “Antenna 
Load” is correctly adjusted before shipping, and should not 
be altered. It is stressed that any adjustment other than 
the “Trans Tune” will be detrimental to the operation of 
this set. 
 
UNLESS TESTING BATTERIES, LEAVE SWITCH IN TRANS TUNE POSITION 

WHITE LEAD GREEN LEAD BROWN LEAD 

B BATTERIES 

To conserve batteries - Once a month switch the Brown and 
Green lead Receiver plugs with the White Transmitter plugs. 
A new set of batteries should last for two months when the 
unit is used about one hour per day. 

RED (Positive) 
BLACK (Negative) 

A Batteries: Two # 6 Dry Cells, in 
series. Note strap from + to -  in 
center.   
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